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Good Day! Please do not pass this horrible piece of legislation. When we moved to 

Oregon in 2018, we were blown away with how easy the system is to register and 

vote in. It is beyond comprehension how anyone could say this system is anything 

but what it is.....fantastic! No need for polling places, no need for equipment and the 

necessary people to move it all to set it up. It is efficient and saves taxpayers money, 

not to mention you register when you change your license. In a world so concerned 

with government efficiency this bill would take us back to stone age and make it 

harder for people to vote. 

 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Blake Hennessy 


